Friends of Village Primary School Village Primary School Windsor Road Thornaby Stockton-on-Tees TS17 8PW



Email: mail@FriendsOfVillage.org.uk

Website: http://www.friendsofvillage.org.uk/

23.11.21

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Fair - Tuesday 7th December 2021

Our annual Christmas Fair will be taking place on Tuesday 7th December from 3pm onwards. We look forward to seeing you all. Everyone is welcome so please feel free to bring friends and family!

There will be many stalls including Santa's grotto, craft stalls, face painting, refreshments (including homemade cakes, hotdog stall and hot chocolate), bric-a-brac and Christmas games. At the end of the day, we will be drawing our popular Christmas raffle with many prizes including hampers, vouchers and chocolate. If you would like to purchase raffle tickets in advance of the fair, your child can bring money in to class on Monday 6th or Tuesday 7th. The cost is £1.00 per strip. There will also be an opportunity to buy tickets in the playground after school on Monday 6th December and of course at the fair itself.

We would be grateful for any donations that we could use on our bric-a-brac stall or as raffle or tombola prizes, for example: chocolates, toiletries, bottles (for example wine/spirits or non-alcoholic ones like squash or vinegar for a possible bottle tombola), old toys, games in good working order, teddies, Christmas jumpers, Christmas accessories such as hats and hair bands that don't fit anymore and anything else we could use as prizes. If you have any connections with local businesses, we would really appreciate further donations. As well as helping our children, all companies that donate something will be mentioned on the school Facebook page and also in the weekly "Village Voice" newsletter which are both read by hundreds of families in Thornaby.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at the fair on Tuesday 7th December!

Yours faithfully,

Lisa Davies

Chair of Friends of Village Primary School